FROM :

SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

ITE: 3.45
(ID # 16917)
MEETING DATE:

Tuesday, July 27, 2021

EXECUTIVE OFFICE:

SUBJECT: EXECUTIVE OFFICE: Request for Extension of Registrar of Voters After Action
Review Report; All Districts. [Total Cost [$0]

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors:
1. Approve the revised due date of the Registrar of Voters After Action Review Report to
the August 24, 2021 Board agenda.

ACTION:Policy

Wen. County ¥ icer 7/23/2021

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

On motion of Supervisor Perez, seconded by Supervisor Spiegel and duly carried by
unanimous vote, IT WAS ORDERED that the above matter is approved as recommended.

Ayes:
Nays:
Absent:
Date:
X
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Jeffries, Spiegel, Washington, Perez, and Hewitt
None Kecia R. Harper

None Clerk of the Board
July 27, 2021 By( @Zﬂlté&@@
EO Deputy
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SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE,

STATE OF CALIFORNIA
FINANCIAL DATA | currentFiscal Year: Next Fiscal Year: Total Cost: Ongoing Cost
COST $ 0 $ 0 $ 0 $ 0
NET COUNTY COST $ 0 $ 0 $ 0 $ 0

SOURCE OF FUNDS: N/A Hugget Adjustment:  No

For Fiscal Year: 21/22

C.E.O. RECOMMENDATION: Approve

BACKGROUND:

Summary

The 2020 General Election was held in the midst of the COVID-19 pandemic. The State of
California implemented several Executive Orders and Legislative changes to address how the
election would be conducted given the impacts of COVID-19.

On December 8, 2020, the Executive Office of the County of Riverside was directed by the
Riverside County Board of Supervisors to conduct an After-Action Review of the 2020 General
Election. The After-Action Review was subsequently expanded to include the 2021 March
Special Election. Analyses of election activities were conducted to identify opportunities for
process improvements and efficiencies, and return with a report and recommendations

On May 11, 2021, Item 3.38, the Executive Office recommended that the Registrar of Voters
return to the Board of Supervisors on July 27" with a status update and cost analysis
associated with implementing the recommendations included in the report. Since that time, the
State has moved forward with setting a date of September 14, 2021 for the Governor's Recall
Election, which has led to the Registrar of Voters quickly mobilizing all resources to prepare for
that upcoming election. Given the current focus on preparing for the Recall Election, the
Executive Office is recommending that the After Action Report be agendized for the August 24,
2021 Board meeting to allow additional time needed for its completion.

This submittal requests an extension for the ROV to compile the requested information and
present the findings on August 24, 2021.
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